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Christmas Lunch 
 

Pupils will be able to have a Christmas lunch on Wednesday 14 December (please see menu and costs 

below).  Form tutors will be asking pupils over the next week if they would like to take part.  

 

Pupils in receipt of free school meals will be entitled to the full meal (inc. dessert) as their usual daily 

allowance. 

 



 


